
Peter Dyball, Managing Director 
of Pit Crew Management 
Consulting Services and 35year 
veteran of industry, sums up the 
WA labour market...

“Skills shortages are being 
experienced across resources 
sector operations and 
construction in Western 
Australia. Pit Crew forecasts 
continued constraints in 
most occupations over 2021 
through to at least 2025. 
Demand for skilled and 
experienced workers will 
increase in the resources 
sector over the next 3 years, 
placing pressure on available 
resources.””

Pit Crew invite you to a breakfast event 

to gain a valuable insight into what the 

WA labour market might have in store 

over the next 5 years. 

Attendees can look forward to 

a presentation by Peter Dyball, 

encompassing operations and 

maintenance, shutdowns and 

construction in WA. It will cover and 

Pit Crew’s demand and availability 

analysis of key occupations, identifying 

shortages, the dynamics within the WA 

labour market now and over the next 

5 years as well as potential mitigation 

strategies.

Peter is known for his tell-it-like-it-is 

style and deep understanding of the 

resources sector labour market. 

This is a must attend event for  

anyone involved in resources and 

energy operations or projects in 

Western Australia.

Date: 	 Tuesday 6th July 2021

Time: 	 7.30am to 9.30am

Venue:	 Perth Convention & Exhibition

Centre – Riverview Room 4

Tickets:

Individual: $150 (inc. GST and booking fees)

Tickets available through:
https://www.trybooking.com/BSMQZ

Table of 8: $1,000 (inc. GST and booking fees)

Tickets available through:
https://www.trybooking.com/BSMQU

Contact pdyball@pitcrew.com.au
at time of booking to advise any special 

dietary requirements. 
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WA MINING 
AT RISK FROM STAFF 

SHORTAGE
P IT  CREW BREAKFAST  SEMINAR 

PERTH CONVENTION & EXHIBITION CENTRE – RIVERVIEW ROOM 4 • TUESDAY 6TH JULY 2021 • 7.30AM TO 9.30AM
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